SANTA BARBARA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Joseph Centeno Government Administration Building
Board Hearing Room
511 E. Lakeside Parkway, Santa Maria, CA
The hearing begins at 9:00 a.m.

On Tuesday December 3, 2024, the Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider
adopting a resolution to establish a new Agricultural Preserve, Case No. 24AGP-00002 (Nolan
Ranch West LLC New Agricultural Preserve Contract). The project is a request for approval and
execution of an Agricultural Preserve Contract for the 5,443.84-acre property identified as
Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 099-050-011, 099-050-012, 099-050-013 and 099-050-014, located
at 9500 Highway 101 in the Los Alamos area, Fourth Supervisorial District.

For current methods of public participation for the meeting of December 3, 2024, please see page
two (2) of the posted Agenda. The posted agenda will be available on Thursday prior to the
above referenced meeting for a more specific time for this item. However, the order of the
agenda may be rearranged or the item may be continued.

For additional information, please contact Steve Conner, Planner, at: Email:
conners(@countyofsb.org | Tel: 805-568-2081.

If you challenge this project (Case No. 24AGP-00002) in court, you may be limited to raising
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in
written correspondence to the Board of Supervisors prior to the public hearing.

Attendance and participation by the public is invited and encouraged. In compliance with the
Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this hearing,
please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by 4:00 p.m. on Friday before the Board
meeting at (805) 568-2240.



